

## Works of Mercy and Service Opportunities MARCH 2018

<u>SUNRISE ASSISTED LIVING CENTER:</u> This beloved neighborhood senior assisted living center is looking for volunteers, young and old, to visit residents: play cards or board games, organize an activity or just enjoy conversation. This facility is looking for small groups to play bingo with residents on Saturday afternoons between 1:00-3:00 p.m. Families are welcome to come and help out as well. *Please contact Mrs. Gretchen Verbecke, the Sunrise Activity and Volunteer Coordinator at (313) 343-0600.* 

<u>PARISH REPORTER MAILINGS/STUFFING PROJECT:</u> Each month, several youth volunteers are needed to assist with stuffing the SERF Vicariate Newsletter into the Parish Reporters before weekend masses. This project will take place on Friday afternoons immediately following school dismissal. A different date will be set each month, and volunteers will report to Mrs. Sheri Campbell in the Parish Office. *Please contact Mrs. Campbell at (313) 885-8855, ext. 141.* if you would like to sign-up for a future service date.

## HART (Haiti and Africa Relief Team) ANNUAL SPAGHETTI DINNER:

Saturday, March 10, 2018. This annual event is held to benefit the HART mission to serve our brothers and sisters in Haiti. The dinner will be held in the St. Paul Cafeteria. Student and adult volunteers are needed to assist with set-up, greeting guests, face painting and kids' activities, food and beverage preparation and clean-up. Several volunteer shifts are available between 3:30 p.m.-9:00 p.m. Please call Mrs. Cheryl Mazzara if you have any questions or would like to sign-up at (313) 407-4958 or email her at cmazzaramd@yahoo.com.

<u>GLEANERS FOOD BANK, DETROIT LOCATION:</u> On Saturday, March 24<sup>th</sup>, youth (5<sup>th</sup> GRADE AND OLDER) and parent volunteers may take part in one of our Super Service Saturday opportunities working with the Kids Helping Kids Program at Gleaners Food Bank. We have only 35 SLOTS left to help at Gleaners Food Bank on Saturday, March 24th. Please contact Mrs. Tricia Kesteloot at (313) 885-7022, ext. 126 if you would like to sign-up and volunteer.